
Link  Description  
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAxW1XT
0iEJo0TYlRfn6rYQ 

The Body Coach (Joe Wicks) will be holding live 
PE lessons Monday to Friday at 9am on his 
YouTube channel for children of all ages. There 
are also existing workout videos for children on 
this page. 

https://www.glasgowsciencecentre.org/learn/t
eacher-resources 
 
https://twitter.com/search?q=glasgow+science
&ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp
%7Ctwgr%5Esearch 
 

Glasgow Science centre page has resources  on 
their main website. 
 
They also plan to do a 10am live ‘lesson’ every 
day accessable through facebook and twitter.  

https://www.edinburghzoo.org.uk/webcams/?
gclid=EAIaIQobChMIqOehueCm6AIVxJrVCh1gZ
AnlEAAYASAAEgJRivD_BwE- 
 

Edinburgh zoo web cams 

https://vimeo.com/showcase/6880106 
 

Beachbody kids workouts 

  
https://classroommagazines.scholastic.com/su
pport/learnathome.html 
 

*Scholastic has created a free learn-from-home 
site with 20+ days of learning and activities. 
 

  
https://www.travelandleisure.com/attractions/
museums-galleries/museums-with-virtual-tours 
 

Pretend to travel the world..Go on a virtual tour 
of these 12 famous museums. 
 

  
https://allinonehomeschool.com/ 
 

 Everything from preschool activities to 12th 
grade is here! 
 

 https://allinonehomeschool.com/thinking/ 
 

*List of thinking games by grade: 

 
https://www.starfall.com/h/ 
  
https://www.abcya.com/ 
  
https://www.funbrain.com/ 
  
https://www.splashlearn.com/ 
  
https://www.storylineonline.net/ 
  
https://pbskids.org/ 
  
https://www.highlightskids.com/ 
  
https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/ 
  
https://www.coolmath4kids.com/ 
  

 



http://www.mathgametime.com/ 
  
https://www.uniteforliteracy.com/ 
  
http://www.literactive.com/Home/index.asp 
  
http://www.sciencekids.co.nz/ 
  
https://www.switchzoo.com/ 
  
https://www.seussville.com/ 
  
https://www.turtlediary.com/ 
  
https://www.e-learningforkids.org/ 
 
 https://www.khanacademy.org 
  

Especially good for maths and computing for all 
ages but other subjects at Secondary level. 
Note this uses the U.S. grade system but it's 
mostly common material. 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/learning/coursesearch/ 
  

This site is old and no longer updated and yet 
there's so much still available, from language 
learning to BBC Bitesize for revision. No TV 
licence required except for content on BBC 
iPlayer. 
 

https://www.futurelearn.com 
  

Free to access 100s of courses, only pay to 
upgrade if you need a certificate in your name 
(own account from age 14+ but younger 
learners can use a parent account). 

https://www.open.edu/openlearn/ 
  

Free taster courses aimed at those considering 
Open University but everyone can access it. 
Adult level, but some e.g. nature and 
environment courses could well be of interest 
to young people. 

https://blockly.games 
  
  
 

Learn computer programming skills - fun and 
free. 

https://scratch.mit.edu/explore/projects/game
s/ 
  

Creative computer programming 

https://www.natgeokids.com/uk/ 
  

Activities and quizzes for younger kids. 

https://www.duolingo.com 
  

Learn languages for free. Web or app. 

https://mysteryscience.com 
  

Free science lessons 

https://thekidshouldseethis.com 
  

Wide range of cool educational videos 



https://m.youtube.com/user/crashcoursekids 
  
  
 

As above for a younger audience 

https://www.crestawards.org 
  

Science awards you can complete from home. 

https://idea.org.uk 
  

Digital enterprise award scheme you can 
complete online. 

https://www.pawprintbadges.co.uk 
  

Free challenge packs and other downloads. 
Many activities can be completed indoors. 
Badges cost but are optional. 
  
 

https://www.tinkercad.com 
  

All kinds of making. 

https://www.prodigygame.com 
  
  
 

Is in U.S. grades, but good for UK Primary age. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/radio 
  

Listening activities for the younger ones. 

https://naturedetectives.woodlandtrust.org.uk/
naturedetectives/ 
   
 

A lot of these can be done in a garden, or if you 
can get to a remote forest location! 
 

https://www.britishcouncil.org/school-
resources/find 
  

Resources for English language learning 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/ 
  

Lots of free resources for Primary age 

https://www.bighistoryproject.com/home 
  

Aimed at Secondary age. Multi disciplinary 
activities. 

https://world-geography-
games.com/world.html 
  

Geography gaming! 

https://www.facebook.com/artfulparent/ 
  
  
 

Good, free art activities 

https://www.redtedart.com 
  

Easy arts and crafts for little ones 

https://theimaginationtree.com 
  

Creative art and craft activities for the very 
youngest. 

https://toytheater.com/ 
  

Educational online games 

https://www.dkfindout.com/uk/?fbclid=IwAR2
wJdpSJSeITf4do6aPhff8A3tAktnmpaxqZbkgudD
49l71ep8-sjXmrac 
  

Activities and quizzes 



https://www.twinkl.co.uk 
  

This is more for printouts, and usually at a fee, 
but they are offering a month of free access to 
parents in the event of school closures. 

https://itch.io/jam/autistica-play-
jam/entries?dm_i=4U0R,ARYC,2KE193,187W1,
1  

Online games designed and by members of the 
autistic community, supported by Autistica.  

http://www.southendlearningnetwork.co.uk/e
ducationalpsychology  

Southend EPS webpages with an extensive list 
of learning, arts and crafts activities for children 

 


